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2nd May 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you may be aware May is the month when Year 2 and Year 6 children take 
their SATs. In Year 2, we strive to keep the assessments as low-key as possible 
and I have deliberately not mentioned the word to the children. They have been 
doing practice tests on and off all school year and when we start the SATs next 
week, I will endeavour to keep to the same style we have used for practice so 
as not to put unnecessary pressure on the children. 
 
With this in mind, please find enclosed a booklet explaining the testing process 
and if you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Bellicoso 
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